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Donate Now 
 

Help us give the 
gift of nutrition this 
Thanksgiving to all 
children in need    

 

 

________________
  

Tune in to ABC-7 
Every Night This Week

for the  
"Heroes of Hope"   

series on  
Hope for Haiti's work. 

 
  Journalist Paul 

Gessler chronicles 
progress since the 

earthquake during the
Board of Directors' 
meeting in Haiti. 

_________________

 

A Thankful Mother Receives the Gift of 
Nutrition and HOPE for Her Children  

  
The woman smiled, lowering her chin to look at her 
shoes. She was timid; her voice shook quietly as 
she spoke. "When I came here," she said in Creole, 
"I thought my babies were going to die. I had 
nowhere else to go." 
  
Scenes like this are all too common in Haiti's rural 
countryside. Toddlers walk around with thinning 
hair and swollen bellies - symptoms of severe 
malnutrition. By partnering with three local clinics, 
Hope for Haiti helps provide over 13,000 
beneficiaries with access to Nutrition Programs. 
  

The twins in May 2011  

The woman had brought her twins to Timoun 
Kontan, translated as "Happy Children," located 
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SAVE THE 

DATE! 
 

 Hope for Haiti 
Gala 

 
"A Passport to the   

Secret Garden" 
  

March 3, 2012 
Naples, FL 

 
For sponsorship and 
ticket information 

please contact 
 Elizabeth Davison 

  

 

_______________ 

Read Updates from 
our Program Staff 

in Haiti here: 

 "From the Field" 

______________________ 

 

   

______________________ 

 

Kreyòl/Creole Corner  
  

Petit pa janm mouri pou 
manman. Se manman ki 

mouri pou petit. 
  

Children never die for their 

1.5 hours off a paved road in rural Aquin. Most of 
the mothers walk for hours to get here; the facility 
really is their last hope. 
 
The twins entered Timoun Kontan in May, barely 
able to sit up and on constant IV Fluids. Now, six 
months later, they are nearing the normal weight 
threshold. They can sit up, crawl, and play, and 
they have been adjusting to normal food like 
Pedialyte and crackers. When speaking about their 
release this month, the twins' mother beamed--"I 
have followed and participated in the trainings." 
With your help, Hope for Haiti can continue to 
support malnourished children like the twins 
throughout Haiti. 
  
   

The twins in November 2011. Happy and healthy! 

 
Please give a gift in thanksgiving for our Nutrition 
Partners who are able to breathe life and love into 
the children in their care and DONATE NOW.  
Thank you and Happy Thanksgiving!    
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mothers. Mothers are the 
ones who die for their 

children. 

 

 

P.S. Don't forget to tune in to ABC-7 every night 
this week for the "Heroes of Hope" series on Hope 
for Haiti's work.   
 
Journalist Paul Gessler chronicles progress since 
the earthquake during the Board of Directors' 
meeting in Haiti. 
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